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CENSUS SCAMS STILL CIRCULATING 

Residents are reminded to be aware of 2021 Census scams which continue to circulate 

following the closing date of March 21st. 

Various emails and text messages have been received, 

including this one stating that there is missing information on 

the census submission and failure to correct this could result 

in a large fine. 

Remember - you will never be issued with a fine by text message, phone call, 

email, or on social media and you will not be fined for a mistake on your census. 

Please see the below information from Action Fraud and the Office for National Statistics 

(ONS) regarding Census scams. 

For more information, please visit www.census.gov.uk or www.actionfraud.police.uk/news 


